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Dear parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

We are excited to announce that Indian School Salalah is honoured to be the host school for 

this academic year's CBSE Oman Football cluster. This event promises to bring an exhilarating 

display of talent and sportsmanship as 11 teams compete for the highly coveted Cluster 

Football Championship trophy. 

The enthusiasm among both our staff and students is palpable as we eagerly prepare to welcome 

teams from various schools. The matches are set to take place on 13th and 14th of October 2023 

in the morning and evening hours. These two days will be filled with intense matches, 

showcasing the skills and dedication of our young athletes. 

The climax of this exciting tournament will be the finals, scheduled on Saturday, 14th October 

2023, at 4 pm. We are committed to ensuring the smooth and successful execution of this event 

and in continuation of the same, the staff and students of Indian School Salalah will have a 

compensatory leave on Sunday, October 15, 2023  for all the classes from KG to XII. 

However, please note that special classes for grades X and XII and practice sessions for ISTF 

(Indian School Talent Fest) will be conducted in school as per the instructions given by their 

respective teachers or event incharges.  

Students who wish to watch the matches on both these days are requested to wear their house 

colour sports uniform or school uniform. It is mandatory for students to bring their ID cards to 

enter the school premises and watch the matches. 

Let's make this football cluster a memorable and an enjoyable experience for all. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

(Digitally signed by) 

Deepak Patankar 

Principal 


